
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   June 11, 2020 
 
Mr. Pete Olson 
Town of Yorktown - Town Manager 
 
 
 
 RE: Downtown Electric Service Upgrades Project Quotes: Recommendation 

Letter – Town of Yorktown 
 
Mr. Gralik:  
 
We have reviewed the construction quotes for the above-referenced project and 
found Reids Electrical Service, LLC to be the lowest responsive quoter for the Base 
Quote in the following amount: 
 
 Base Quote  $82,425.00 
 
The Town of Yorktown has had a positive history of working with Reids Electrical 
Service, LLC in the past, and it is believed that they are capable of completing the 
work as required.  It is our recommendation that a Notice of Award be issued to 
Reids Electrical Service, LLC for the Base Quote.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to be involved in this important project on behalf of 
the Town of Yorktown.  If you have any comments or concerns, please contact the 
undersigned. 
 
  Very truly yours, 
 
  BUTLER, FAIRMAN and SEUFERT, INC. 
 
 
 
  Kevin A. Hintz, P.E. 
  KHintz@BFSEngr.com  
 
 
cc: Doug Valmore, PE 
 Kent Seidel, EI – BF&S 
 John Clair – BF&S 
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